
 

  

    

 

 

 

 

  
Dear Parents and Students, 

As we approach the end of Term I, we are excited to share important updates and details 
about upcoming events. 

End-of-Term I Exams 

Please keep an eye on your email and Google Classroom for the detailed exam timetable. 
This will provide you with specific dates, times, and subjects for your child's exams. 

A friendly reminder: As previously communicated via email, we have restructured 
assessments for Primary students (Years 1-5) to reduce stress. Only core subjects will tested 
for year 4s and 5s in the format of a full exam. This is the first year of implementation, and 
we are confident it will benefit both students and parents. 

Secondary Music Fest 

Our talented Secondary students, led by the Student Council, are organizing a Music Fest 
tomorrow in the school's MPH. The event will run from 5 pm to 9 pm. A few teachers will be 
present to supervise. Please arrange to pick up your child by 9 pm. 

New Entrance Construction Update 

The construction of the new entrance along the SILK Highway is progressing, though there 
have been delays due to unforeseen circumstances, including recent weather conditions. We 
anticipate completion by the end of this month. 

Once operational, the main access to the campus will be through the tunnel leading towards 
Puchong/LLM. This new route offers a safer and more convenient entry point. We will 
inform you of the exact date of the switch as soon as we have confirmed information. 

[Attached: Site Plan of the New Entrance] 

 

  

  

  



End-of-Term Activities 

As always after the Term I Examinations we will be organising various activities to enhance 
student learning and development: 

 Inter-House Games: A competitive event promoting sportsmanship, teamwork, and 
healthy competition. (Badminton and Basketball) 

 STEAM Fair: A platform for showcasing innovation and creativity in Science, 
Technology, Engineering, Arts, and Mathematics. Students would have received 
Google Form links to register for the Art and Fashion Show components sent out 
earlier. 

 Christmas Assembly and Parents-Teacher Meeting: A festive celebration featuring 
music, dance, and performances by our talented students. This will be combined 
with our Term I Parent-Teacher Meeting on December 13, 2024. 

We encourage you to support your child's participation in these activities. They offer 
valuable opportunities for personal growth and skill development. 

 Below are the dates for the activities this term 

      Dates   to   Remember   ! 

  27th / 28th  Nov                                                 Term I Exams 
    
  6th Dec (Fri)                                                       STEAM  Fair 
 
  11th Dec (Wed)                                                Selangor Sultan’s Bday (Holiday) 
 
  13th Dec (Fri)                                                    Christmas Assembly/ Term I PTM  

                Last Day of term 
     

That’s all for now… 

Thank you.  

Barnali Guha  
     

 

 

  

  

  

  

 


